

From the president

Description



We will discuss Connected Communities and the potential impact on North Avondale during the

April general meeting.

Read more

April 9, 2024

President's Message: March 2024



Thank you to members and neighbors for renewing your memberships and adding generous donations in support of our beautiful neighborhood. The Adopt-a-Pot drive has been funded!

Read more

March 5, 2024

President's Message: February 2024



Thank you to members and neighbors for renewing your memberships and adding generous donations in support of our beautiful neighborhood. defaul

Read more

February 11, 2024

1 <u>2 3</u> ... <u>15</u> Next Page

View all president's messages

Date Created September 24, 2022 Author patrice